
RHODES SCHOLARSHIPS FOR SOUTHERN AFRICA, 2022 

Are you interested in applying for a Rhodes Scholarship for  

post-graduate studies at Oxford University in 2022?  
 

Stellenbosch University students are invited to attend a virtual Information Session, where 

further details will be provided and your questions answered about the online application 

process and the requirements for the Rhodes Scholarships for Southern Africa. 

Date: Thursday, 03 June 2021 

Time:  11:00—12:00 

Zoom: Link to be provided on registration 

Kindly RSVP by no later than 01 June 2021 to:  

southernafrica.secretary@rhodestrust.com  


